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ATTENTION PROFESSIONAL SERVICES PROVIDERS
OCT 5, 2010 RA PAYMENT/RECOVERY ERROR

Providers with payment plans established as a result of the claims adjustments on the RA of 9/22/10,
may see an error on their 10/5/10 RA that caused the amount the provider was set to be paid this week
to be recovered in-full. The error is being corrected, and the payments that were incorrectly recovered
from providers over-and-above the weekly payment plan established will be re-paid by DHH. The
Department is working diligently to get these repayments to affected providers as quickly as possible.
Upon resolution, the correct negative balance will be re-established to allow correct deductions to be
made on future RAs. Providers that did not have negative balances established due to budget
adjustments and providers that requested that their negative balances be recouped in full are not
affected by this error. Providers should continue to monitor future RAs and www.lamedicaid.com for
updates on these issues. Contact Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 with
questions.
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